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Bulldozer Committee Northwest  
  

Mayors Do Not Like Proposals  
 
 
[P.05] BIHAC – By the end of the month, 
representatives of executive municipal 
authorities of Una-Sana Canton and cantonal 
government are to submit a set of concrete 
reforms to the Bulldozer Committee 
Northwest, aiming at harmonization of 
interests of the economy with interests of local 
authorities. On the other hand, Bulldozer 
Committee will in the future ask for opinion of 
local authorities about proposed reforms. 
This was agreed at a recent regular joint 
meeting of Bulldozer Committee 
representatives and municipal and cantonal 
authorities. The goal of this meeting was to 
establish cooperation in order to increase 
efficiency in reform implementation. 
Municipal mayors in Una-Sana Canton are not 
enthusiastic about proposals recommended on 
the local level by the Bulldozer Committee. 
First of all, they do not like proposed 
amendments to the Law on property tax, 
reduction of tax on sale of real estates, 
proposed reducing of communal and other 
fees. While the Bulldozer Committee finds 
such measures stimulating, mayors are afraid 
that money inflow to budgets might decrease. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




